
Message sent on behalf of  
Mrs Rena Bardani 
responsible, Labour Relation and Social Affairs dept., 
Federation of Greek Industries (SEV) 
 
 
 
 
To : Ms Therese de Liedekerke 
Cc: Ms Jeanne Schmitt  
Ms Irini Pari 
 
 
---------- 
 
Re : Joint report on the implementation of the ‘’telework 
agreement’’ in Greece 
 
 Following your letter of 19.04.06 concerning the above issue, 
we would like to inform you that the undersigned partners of the 
National Collective Agreement agreed on a common greek 
translated text of the EU agreement, which was attached to the 
body of the mentioned National Agreement signed on the 12 April 
2006. 
 
 The content of the agreement bind all enterprises of the 
private sector as well as all types of employers’ and employees’ 
organizations. 
 
 
 Furthermore, social partners engaged to disseminate the text 
to all their members and interest parties.  
 
 
 
Greek General Confederation of Labour (GSEE) 
Federation of Greek Industries (SEV) 
National Confederation of Hellenic Commerce (ESEE) 
Hellenic Confederation of Professional, Craftsmen and Merchands 
(GSEVEE) 
 
--------- 
 
Thank you for your cooperation 
Regards, 
 


